
OSCE Chairman-in-Office Dacic had talks with the President of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly
Wednesday, 27 May 2015.

OSCE Chairman-in-Office, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica
Dacic, received today President of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly Ilkka Kanerva. The
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly delegation also included Spenser Oliver, the Parliamentary
Assembly Secretary General.
  
Kanerva informed Minister Dacic of the activities of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly related
to the OSCE reform. 

The talks included an exchange of information as to how the Serbian Chairmanship, i.e. the
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly would observe the 40th anniversary of the adoption of the
Helsinki Final Act. 

President Kanerva invited OSCE Chairman-in-Office Dacic to participate in the summer session
of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, to be held in Helsinki, from 5-9 July 2015.
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